November 10, 1969

Mr. Carroll Jarnagin, Esq. 4042 Lively Lane Dallas, Texas

Dear Mr. Jarmagin:

This is a belatedly thanks for all of the stime you spent talking with me. I greatly appreciate it and you cleared up a number of points of confusion for me. You seem to have had a number of bad experiences since the assassination but come through them OK.

Under separate cover I am sending you those journal articles I promised you on the subjects of legal insanity and the justification for civil committment. I am the chief research assistant for Dr. Paul Meehl, one of the co-authors, who is a professor of Psychology, Psychiatry, and an adjunct professor of Law. We are trying to open up a new specialty of forensic psychology andpsychiatry. Having been through much of the literature on these two subjects, and discussed it with several lawyers, I would say that Dr. Meehl's articles are probably the best available in those areas. I hope that you find them useful or interesting.

If I can be of any help to you or if there is anything farther you would like to ask me about the assassination or the academic work being done on it now, please contact me. I would like to hear from you and promise to answer any letters promptly.

I trust that this letter will find you in good health. I hope that you have no further problems with unsavory characters. Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Gary Richard Schoener Box 392 Mayo Mospital Minneapolis, Minnesota

55455

grs

ccigrs